	2024 SCTP STATE CHAMPIONSHIPS

	PARKING CREWS INTEREST FORM

	

	SCTP CHAMPIONSHIPS: June 3 – 9, 2024

	

	Please return the form below 

	To: ISTA, 1303 Ironwood Rd, Harlan, IA 51537

	Email: iowastateshoot@gmail.com

	

	 

	PARKING CREW INTEREST FOR THE 2024 SCTP STATE CHAMPIONSHIPS

	 

	To help alleviate parking problems this year, we are trying to be proactive in having help in directing traffic when parking. We are utilizing 3 or more parking crews each day to help park cars strategically to reduce the amount of awkward spaces that can’t be used to park because of how others parked. There will also be a designated Handicap Parking area, rather than just one spot, this year to help those that need it.

	

	 

	TEAM AFFILIATION:

	 

	NAME OF CONTACT PERSON: 

	 

	TELEPHONE NUMBER OF CONTACT PERSON:

	 

	E-MAIL:

	 

	[bookmark: _GoBack]What days could you commit a crew for? Please circle all that apply.

	

	     Monday         Tuesday         Wednesday         Thursday         Friday         Saturday         Sunday

	

	Other details and information:
This is the first year we are doing this, so please be patient as things may need to change from day to day to make things go smoother. We are open to ideas/suggested to improve it.

	1. There will be NO parking on the sides of the road this year.

	2. Parking crews will be expected to be at their assigned location for the entire time each day. The anticipated start time is 6:30 AM and anticipated end time about Noon. These times may need to be adjusted as the event progresses.

	3. Each crew will need to have at least 5 individuals. There MUST be at least 1 responsible adult with each crew. The individuals on each crew should be able to follow directions and be respectful to everyone.

	4. Compensation information for those that are a part of the parking crews will be available in the future.

	5. Questions can be directed to Lindsey Kaufmann, ISTA Secretary/Treasurer at 641-231-1608 or iowastateshoot@gmail.com



